
 

            
  
 
 

 
Re: MacCurtain Street Public Transport Improvement Scheme 
 
 
Location: Bridge St & St. Patrick’s Hill Re-Surfacing.  

 

Start Date: Monday 18th September 2023  

 
Dear Resident/Trader, 
 
Cork City Council is carrying out a Pedestrian & Traffic Improvement Scheme in your area. 
This includes footpath enhancement and road re-surfacing works to enhance pedestrian safety 
in the area. McGinty & O’Shea Limited are working on behalf of Cork City Council to deliver 
this project. 
 
Road Re-Surfacing works are scheduled to commence on Bridge St & St. Patrick’s Hill up to 
the Junction of Hardwick St from Monday 18th September between the hours of 9:30am & 
4:30pm daily. This will require short term staggered road closures over a period of four days 
as detailed below. 
 
Traffic Management:  
 
Monday 18th Sept.: Coburg St westbound & St. Patrick’s Hill (lower section) Closed. No 
access from Bridge St between 9:30am & 4:30pm. Access to MacCurtain St will be maintained. 
 
Tuesday 19th Sept. MacCurtain St Closed. No access from Bridge St between 9:30am & 
4:30pm. Access to Coburg St & St. Patrick’s Hill will be maintained. 
 
Wednesday 20th Sept.: Coburg St westbound & St. Patrick’s Hill (Lower Section) Closed. 
No access from Bridge St between 9:30am & 4:30pm. Access to MacCurtain St will be 
maintained. 
 
Thursday 21st Sept. MacCurtain St Closed. No Access from Bridge St between 9:30am & 
4:30pm. Access to Coburg St & St. Patrick’s Hill will be maintained. 
 
Motorists are asked to follow the diversion route in place. Pedestrians are asked to use the 
pedestrian routes provided.  
 
Parking: Parking on the lower section of St. Patrick’s Hill between MacCurtain St & Hardwick 
St will be suspended for the duration of the works.  
 
We request that if you have any deliveries scheduled during this period that if possible, you 
would arrange for these to be undertaken outside these hours. 



 

 
Note: The proposed works are weather dependant and may be subject to change.  
 
Why the work is necessary: 
 

• To facilitate Essential Road Resurfacing Works 
• Further information can be found on the Cork City Council web page 

www.transportforcorkcity.ie 
 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience this necessary work may cause. For further information 
regarding the works, please contact the project team at info@mcgintyoshea.ie or call our 
Office on 021 4858900. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
McGinty & O’Shea Ltd working on behalf of Cork City Council 

http://www.transportforcorkcity.ie/

